
Meeting Minutes 
Lenox Environmental Committee 

August 3, 2020 
 
A regular meeting of the Lenox Environmental Committee was held via Zoom Meeting on 
August 3, 2020.  
 
 
Attendees: Committee Members Andrew Holt, Mark Pignatelli, Susan May and Susan Wolf; and 
Mary Stucklen of the Berkshire Zero-Waste Initiative 
 
Susan Wolf chaired the meeting and Andrew Holt recorded the minutes. 
 
The Committee discussed the advisability of creating a Webinar Series to communicate with 
Town residents and others interested in Town environmental matters over the next 6-12 
months.   

• Given the success of the previous informational session on energy efficient homes, as 

well as the impact of the pandemic on pending projects such as the proposed composting 

program at the Apple Squeeze, Susan Wolf proposed the Committee host a series of 

webinars.  

• Mary Stucklen offered to host the first webinar, targeted for November. The topic would 

be an overview of environmentally friendly living, covering an array of topics such as 

recycling, composting, etc.  

• Mary also offered to use the Berkshire Environmental Action Team Zoom Account to 

facilitate the webinar, in addition to utilizing online polling to gauge interest in future 

topics for future webinars. 

• The Committee discussed hosting two additional sessions in 2021 at which point we 

could evaluate whether to continue with more, or shift resources and focus to other 

priorities. 

• Mary agreed to provide materials to the Committee in advance as an FYI. 

• The Committee discussed utilizing email lists for promotion, similar to the approach used 

to publicize the informational session hosted in November 2019. 

Other Business 

• Susan Wolf reminded Committee Members about the Massachusetts rules relating to 

Open Meetings and Conflicts of Interest which apply to all Committee members and 

Committee business. 

• Susan also indicated recertification on these topics is handled by Kelly Sullivan, the town 

clerk and advised members to take action if contacted by Kelly to complete trainings or 

provide certifications. 

The Committee adjourned its meeting at approximately 6:05 PM. 
 



Meeting Minutes respectfully submitted by Andrew Holt. 
 
 
 
 
 


